
 

 
NEVADA STUDENT ALLIANCE (NSA)  

MINUTES  
January 15, 2019 

12:00 p.m.   
 

Nevada System of Higher Education (NSHE) 
Reno System Administration Building, Room 134 

2601 Enterprise Road 
Reno, NV 89512 

 
Video Conference Connection from the Meeting Site to: 

Battle Mountain – GBC BM 4 
Carson City – WNC DINI 105 

Elko – GBC LCSL 122 
Henderson – NSC RSC 351 

Las Vegas – CSN CHEY Bldg C 2638 and NSHE System Admin 105 
 

MEETING IS CALLED TO ORDER AT 12:08 P.M. BY  NSA CHAIR CHRISTOPHER ROYS  
 -PRESENT 

 Mr. Andrew Sierra, College of Southern Nevada, ASCSN (NSA Vice Chair)-PRESENT 
 Ms. Ahtziry Vasquez, Truckee Meadows Community College, SGA (NSA Secretary)-PRESENT 
 Ms. Hannah Jackson, University of Nevada, Reno, ASUN-PRESENT 
 Ms. Tara Park, University of Nevada, Reno, GSA-PRESENT 
 Ms. Becky Linville, Great Basin College, SGA-PRESENT 
 Ms. Viridiana Miranda, Western Nevada College, ASWN-ABSENT 
 Ms. Stephanie Molina, University of Nevada, Las Vegas, GPSA-PRESENT 
 Ms. Nicola Opfer, Nevada State College, NSSA—PRESENT AT 12:10 P.M. 
 Vacant, Desert Research Institute, GRAD VACANT  
 
Guests:   

Renee Davis, NSHE
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spring of 2018 where such an individual attacked a student in the student union during hours. Also speaks 
about the concerns on communication that UNLV has with its students when it comes to safety. Agrees 
with Park about looking into difference resources that each institution has for incidents like these and 
asses what is useful in order to try and implement system wide.  
 
Opfer informs members about her concern about safety when students are attending late night classes at 
NSC. She explains that these students then have to walk to bus stops on campus that can be a long walk to 
students. Suggest having some type of escorts for students when they are walking after hours.  
 
Jackson believes that all these concerns are not necessarily institution specific but system wide. 
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5. LETTER ADDRESSING THE TUITION PROPOSALS   FOR POSSIBLE ACTION  

PRESENTED TO THE BOARD OF REGENTS 
 

 Chair Roys informs members about the letter that was drafted in order to show support for a tuition plan. 
  




